
From: Dena DeLude <ddelude@picotte.com> 
Date: Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 2:39 PM 
Subject: Seabrook Beach Parking Placards 
To: ellab8501@gmail.com <ellab8501@gmail.com> 
 

Hello Ms. Ella Brown 
  
I am writing this email as a seasonal camper in Twin Brooks Campground.  I understand that a meeting 
will be held next week regarding the approval of issuance of beach parking placards.  I also understand 
that there are concerns from the residents and the Board regarding the issuance of passes due to COVID 
and parking.  I propose consideration of issuing passes with the following limitations: 

• Proof of immunization upon issuance of parking placard 
• Limiting hours for permit parking (dawn to dusk) 
• Charging a reasonable fee for the parking placard 

I feel that with offering the placards with the above stipulations the number of passes granted would be 
limited.  The CDC encourages us to spend time outdoors and has reduced social distancing to 3 feet, so I 
do not feel that denial due to COVID is a valid reason.  Our family comes to Seabrook and patrons there 
because of the beach, we would feel singled out unfairly if once again we are disallowed parking 
passes.  We respect the rules of parking and the beach residents. 
 
I urge the Board of Selectmen to approve the issuance of parking passes.  As a parent with young 
children parking across the street poses exposure to poison ivy and more importantly danger in crossing 
the street. 
  
I appreciate your thought and consideration in this decision. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Dena DeLude 
Twin Brooks Campground 
518.265.4639 
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